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Reference is made to your letter dated 25 October 2011 regarding the submission of the
provisional second progress report for the project entitled “Northern Uganda Recovery Project”
which is funded under the UN Trust Fund for Human Security (UNTFHS).

The report has been reviewed in accordance with the rules governing the UNTFHS and it is
deemed to be satisfactory. Since more than 70% of the first installment to WHO has been
committed and the provisional progress report is satisfactory, I am pleased to inform you that the
request for the release of the second installment to WHO has been approved on an exceptional
basis, as per the Guidelines of the UNTFHS. OCHA will therefore request Accounts Division to
release the second installment of US$289,392 to WHO as soon as possible.

Notwithstanding the above, please note the following comments:

» For ease of reference, please ensure that the wording of the objectives and outputs
is the same as the one that was used in the proposal.

* The work plan that was submitted is for 2011. Please submit a work plan for the
next reporting period i.e. 2012.

® The comments that were made in my letter of 29 April 2011 should be addressed in
when submitting the consolidated and complete second progress report.



We look forward to receiving the consolidated and complete second progress report and wish
you continued success in implementing the remaining activities.

Thank you



